
I send students to the Counseling Center
regularly. How do I find out whether they

actually went, who they saw, and what
happened?

 
State laws protect the confidentiality of students
who seek services with the Counseling Center.

Therefore, information cannot be released about
the student, to anyone (including parents, faculty,
staff, or friends), unless we have a completed

authorization form from the student.


